
Asbestos Management Plan 

It is the intention of the McCabe Union Elementary School District’s (MUESD) to 
comply with all federal and state regulations regarding asbestos and take whatever 
steps necessary to ensure students and employees a healthy and safe environment 
in which to learn and work.    

This letter serves as the McCabe Union Elementary School District’s (MUESD) 
annual notification to all students, parents/guardians, and McCabe staff that 
MUESD continues to maintain its Asbestos Management Plan (AMPR) which 
documents all performed or planned asbestos related inspections, response actions, 
and post-response action activities including periodic re-inspection and 
surveillance activities within the school district.    

You are welcome to review a copy of each facility asbestos management plan kept 
on file in our district administrative office located at 701 W. McCabe Road, El 
Centro, CA  92243 in the McCabe District Office.  For all inquiries regarding the 
asbestos management plan and asbestos-related issues in our district, please contact 
Nick Curry, Director of Maintenance, at (760) 335-5200.    

MUESD is committed to providing safe schools for all students, parents, 
guardians, and employees in our district and we thank you for your attention to this 
important issue.  

Respectfully, 

Mary Kay Monson  
Superintendent 


